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Oakridge Elementary 

Spanish Program 

 
We are excited to announce the return of our before-school Spanish Program. Ms. 

Sandra Fusaro will be teaching two beginning classes: Mondays/Wednesdays and 

Tuesdays/Thursdays. The program will take place October 26, 2021 through April 

28, 2022 from 7:45 a.m. to – 8:30 a.m. Registration is open to students in first 

through fifth grades.  Registration is first come, first served and needs to be turned 

in to the main office by October 19, 2021.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

___________________________________ ________ ____________________ 

Student’s Name      Grade Teacher   

___________________________________ ________ ____________________ 

Student’s Name      Grade Teacher   

___________________________________ ________ ____________________ 

Student’s Name      Grade Teacher   

___________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name 

_________________________ ________________________________________ 

Phone Number    Email Address 

Preference: 
❑ Monday/Wednesday 
❑ Tuesday/Thursday 


